
Frankton Community Association Inc. 
Minutes of meeting held at St Margarets Church Lounge 

On Wednesday 28 June 2017 

Present – Glyn Lewers,  Kirsty Sharpe, Bill Sharpe, Kate Laws, Bill Moran (Jacks 
Point), Russell Thoms, Peter Jackson, Jane Hughes 

Apologies – Don Wallace, Bruce Cunningham, Janet Rutherford 

Correspondance –  
  Bank Statements 20 June 2017 – balance $6,046.03 

Copy of letter from Airport to local residents on new parking 
arrangements. 
From ORC advising community consultation session on Arrow 
catchment and Wakatipu basin aquifers 
From ORC advising the adoption of the ORPublic Transport plan for 
the Wakatipu region (operative from 14 June 2017) 

Matters arising  Glyn advised that as a result of the late take off of an aircraft which 
breeched the time restrictions for operations at the airport it was likely the Airport 
Company would be fined. There was talk of money in lieu going as a donation to 
FRC? He said the Airport Company were sending regular updates on happenings. 

Minutes The minutes of the meeting held 26 April 2017 were accepted as a true 
and correct record. 

Matters arising 
response to ORC Plan. 
Glyn advised that he was the only presenter to attend the submission 
meeting. 
Transport –accepted we need to encourage people to use it 
Lagorosyphon was already in the lake. Insufficient funds for research 
($60k to write report) 
Request for air quality monitoring for Frankton declined. 
Arrow water table for aquifer is four times over (paper) limit. 
ORC are happy to attend and speak to us on any issue. 

response to QLDC plan 
Glyn attended the submission meeting. 
The plan has been approved but does not include anything we required. 
He said the QLDC were very interested in the future use of the 
Frankton Camping Ground. They have a preference for 
accommodation. Glyn pointed out the (fire) hazards associated with 
caravans and temporary structures.He requested them to engage with 
the community sooner rather than later. 



Website 
Glyn advised that the forum was now live. He will put some topics up to kickstart the 
process. Pedestrian Crossing by the School? 

Frankton Beach 
FRC have been advised that the toilets are approved and will be completed by end of 
the tear. 
QLDC infrastructure. 
The meeting was addressed by Peter Handsby (Infrastructure Manager) and Ulrich 
Glassner (QLDC engineer). They spoke on a number of issues including but not 
limited to: 
Sewage pipelines 
Stormwater pipelines 
Associated pumping requirements 
Parking/Transport/Roading 
Frankton Beach 
Time frames for all of the above 
Second Kawarau bridge 

Annual Meeting 
There will be no summary from Todd Barclay forthcoming. 

Next meeting: (Wednesday 26 July 2017) 
Mike Thelan CEO QLDC will speak on the master plan 
The Airport want to speak to us on their master plan. This will be at the August 
meeting. 

Closure 8 55pm 

Next meeting – Wednesday July 26th. 
  
  


